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FREE SUMMER TEACHER INSTITUTE 
MON JULY 30, 2018  |  9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
Rush H. Limbaugh, Sr. U.S. Courthouse, Cape Girardeau 
www.JudicialLearningCenter.org/summer-teacher-institute/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: Friday, June 29. 

To register, visit:  www.JudicialLearningCenter.org/summer-teacher-institute/ 

Questions?  Contact Rachel Marshall at (314)244-2410 or Rachel_Marshall@ca8.uscourts.gov 

 

SUMMER 

TEACHER 

INSTITUTE 

Cape Girardeau, July 30, 2018 

Join the United States Courts for a full day of learning about our system of 
government.  The focus of the institute will be the three branches of 

government, separation of powers, and checks and balances, all through the 
lens of the judicial branch. 

 
This event is designed for high school and middle school social studies teachers, 
and is appropriate for both government and history courses.  Teachers will gain 

practical knowledge, classroom applications, and a variety of resources.  
 
This event is FREE, but space is limited.  Registration is required so that parking, 
meals, and materials can be provided at no cost to participants.  Please register 

early, and no later than June 29. 
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